

October 16, 2018

Mr. Alan Clark
Director of Transportation Planning
Houston-Galveston Area Council
P.O. Box 22777
Houston, Texas 77227-2777

Re: Woodlands Township Funding Commitment for 2018 TIP Submittal

Dear Mr. Clark,

The Woodlands Township commits to provide a cash match for the following project submitted through the 2018 Houston-Galveston Area Council Transportation Improvement Program Call for Projects:

Project	Total Cost (\$2018)	Local Share (\$2018)	Match %
College Park Drive Shared Use Path	\$3,331,000	\$666,200	20%

Woodlands Township also understands that H-GAC will adjust costs for inflation and may modify costs and the required local share as needed based on the programmed year of funding.

Sincerely,

Don Norrell

President and General Manager

Woodlands Township